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January 5, 2023 
 
TO:  Planning Board 
 
FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director  
 
RE:  Draft Update to the Zoning Ordinance for Accessory Dwelling Units 
  Relative to Revised State Legislation  

 
The Solicitor has provided a draft of the proposed update to the Accessory Dwelling Unit 
Ordinance in accordance with the new State law.   Attached is a copy of the existing ordinance, a 
copy of the first draft showing redlines, and a clean copy of the draft revisions.  
 
We will be discussing this with the Board at the January meeting to review the updated State 
Law and to get your feedback on the draft.    
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